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Spring greetings from Tuotenauha!

It has been fantastic to follow the birth of new Finnish companies in different sectors in the first half of our
70th anniversary.

There is so much creativity, skill as well as unique and personal style to be found in Finland!

Finland and Finnishness is alive and well — we want the products to be manufactured in Finland all the way
to the smallest label.

Companies are aware and communicates by this that they want to promote domestic employment.

Tuotenauha Oy has been able to be involved in implementing brand designs by making the finishing
details of the products in the form of labels, tags, stickers as well as gift and product ribbons. Thanks for
that!

It’s time to wish everyone a sunny spring and begin to think about the upcoming summer and holiday.

Tuotenauha Oy is on summer holiday from 2.7.2018 to 27.7.2018
If you want delivery prior to our summer holiday, please order before the following dates:

Woven tags and labels: before 31.5.2018 Be ahead of time
Printed tags and labels: before 8.6.2018 and ensure your

If you want the label delivery in August, you should make your order between 9.6.2018

and 29.6.2018. . .
deliveries!

company's summer
and autumn product

Check the label etc.
stock and order in
time before the

vacations...
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"Thank you!!
Great service, the labels are already in
Denmark”

Kind regards,

Tony / MUOTIKUU
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Product labels adds
the finishing touch to
the product and
makes your company
stand out!
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